From: registrar

Sent: September-12-17 2:36 PM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:23 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Floyd Davis

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

In the name of the environment its time to make a statement and tell Hydro One that they must stop increasing the cost
of the cleanest source of energy we have available to us in Ontario. Help stop Global Warming and by making our
electricity more affordable which will give the consumer the incentive to use it instead of fossil fuels for our energy
needs.

Tell Hydro One to find internal savings not rate increases period.

-- Attachment --





